
 
 

Beginning August 1, 2018, Buckeye’s mobile deposit procedures will change.  
 

In order to protect your mobile deposit, you will be required to write “For Buckeye mobile 
deposit only” under your endorsement on the check.   
 
 
An example of this change is provided below. 
 

 
                                                                 ENDORSE HERE 

 

Your Signature 
For Buckeye mobile deposit only 

 
 
 

If your mobile deposit does not have the restrictive endorsement “For Buckeye mobile 
deposit only” below your signature, the deposit will be rejected.  
 
If you have any questions, please call 1-877-805-2265, weekdays from 8:00 a.m. to 
5:00 p.m. or Saturdays from 9:00 a.m. to 12:00 p.m. 
 
 
 


